
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 21, 2023 
School Clothing 

 Clothing is on sale now. This will be closing before March Break and will be the last order for year. Missed 
out on a grad sweater, we have them. Check out the school website under School News.    

 
Music 

 Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind ensemble both rehearse today after school and this evening. We are 
only a few weeks away from our Family of Schools concert, as well as festivals.  All members must attend.  

 
Dance Club  

 Meeting today has been postponed until Thursday at lunch.  
 
Library  

 The White Pine book club continues at Port Perry High School. In the teacher competition. Mr. Yaneff and 
Ms. Dwyer are still neck and neck for 1st place, with Mr. Cole and Ms. Clegg close behind. It is not too late 
to join the White Pine Book Club. Come to the library and sign-out one of the novels. You have until April to 
read 5 of the novels to be eligible to vote. This week we have two virtual author visits, Jen Ferguson will 
discuss her novel, The Summer of Bittersweet on Wednesday at 12pm. Kate McLaughlin will be here on 
Thursday at 12pm, to talk on her novel, Daughter. Kate is also the winner of last years White Pine winning 
novel, What Unbreakable Looks Like, so this event is sure to be popular. Come sign up in the library today 
or tomorrow at lunch.   

 
 Battle of the books meeting on Wednesday at lunch in the library.  

 
Junior Boys Rugby  

 There will be Junior Boys Rugby practice after school Wednesday and Thursday this week. All players 
should be present. New players are welcome.   

 
Creative Writing 

 The official creative writing contest will be open from now until March 3rd. All essays, poems and short 
stories are welcome, with the exception of vulgar or hateful content. Check the school Instagram for more 
details on submission, and the posters around the school.   

 
Math Contest  

 Attention Math Contest Enthusiasts. The University of Waterloo Math Contest for Grade 9, 10 and 11 will 
be written tomorrow in room 307 during in Period 1.  Writers, please report directly to room 307 at the 
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beginning of P1.  If you have not signed up but would like to write speak to your math teacher or Mr. 
Baxter.  

 
 


